
VIDYA BHARATI SCHOOL 
Surya Nagar, Ghaziabad, U.P. 

 

CIRCULAR 
IV - VIII 

 
Circular No. VBS/CIR/2018/08                                 Date : 04.07.2018 
 
Dear Parent(s) 

Greetings of the day! 
The main objective of education is to give students an opportunity to hone their skills and give them a platform to 
realize their dreams. Keeping this in mind, at VBS we have been providing a plethora of opportunities to nurture their 
inherent talents through our well planned Clubs on working Saturday: be it radio jockey, fun with needle, Bollywood 
rhythm and personality development are few to name.  
We are giving them an access through our Clubs to be a part of our society, face challenges which they came across, 
handle peer pressure which is very dominant in today’s scenario. Class activities are also planned on these Club Days 
which are very important as they are the part of our co-scholastic assessment and child will be given grades for the 
same. 
As a parent you all are requested to send your wards on the Club Days (refer activity planner). 
 

Regards 
 
 
DR. MANJUSHA JOSHI 
Principal 
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